M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
March 8, 2017
RE:
Bid Award and revised BG-1 for Boone County Central Office Annex 
BG#17-017
The bid opening for the Central Office Annex renovations project was held on March 7, 2017.  Ashley Construction submitted the lowest and best proposal in the amount of $1,173,674 which includes the following:
Base Bid = $1,112,540

Alternate No. 1 (Exacq Technologies Security System) = $2,484

Alternate No. 2 (Modifications to front parking lot) = $58,650

Alternate No. 3 (August 1 completion date) – not accepted - Ashley Construction has indicated they will be substantially complete by August 4.

Attached is a copy of the revised BG-1 and bid tabulation. 
I recommend the board approve the bid award and revised BG-1 for the Central Office Annex renovation project, as presented.

Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
